
 

  Acknowledgment of Notice of Annual General Meeting 

                                  2022 

SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA 

 
 
Notice of the Annual General Meeting of the SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA 
has been received and place and time duly noted. 
 
We _____________________________________________________________ will be  

(name of voting member organization) 
 
represented by _______________________________________________ at the meeting. 
 
 or  
 
We will not have a representative in attendance ___________. 
 
 
____________________________________ 
President, Secretary or Foundation Director 
 
 
As a voting member of the SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA you are requested 
to complete and forward this information, making sure it arrives prior to August 31st, 
2021. As per our Constitution we need your reply advising us that you are aware of the 
date and place of the Annual General Meeting of the Foundation. 
 
Please send to: 
Sharon Coles, Secretary 
SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA 
315-1635 Martin Drive, 
Surrey, B. C. V4A6C9 
Phone: 604-531-7682 
secretary@sonfic.ca 
 
 
 
 
You may use Canada Post, email or telephone to respond. 

Help! If this information has 
 been sent to the wrong person 
please forward it to your current 
President, Secretary and or 
Foundation Director. 
Tusen takk for your assistance. 
  Helen   


